From:

To: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au; Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756
Date: Thursday, 9 December 2021 4:08:26 PM

To Rob Stokes, the members of the panel and anyone who will listen,

I have lived in Newport for over 15 years and have enjoyed the village feel of our
community. I truly believe this development will ruin our Newport precinct.

I write this email as I am disappointed that you have not listened to the local community. I
do not want this development, which will have a negative and adverse effect on the
streetscape and amenity of Robertson Road for the future.

I believe the garage entrance on Robertson Road, will mean that the use of Robertson Road
as a community centre with restaurants with outdoor seating, market days and having the
ability to block traffic will be no longer be an option.

I am frustrated and that you have not listened to the local community, who have not had
enough opportunity to have input into the design of the development that will impact the
future of the Newport precinct.

Please listen to the local community.

From a frustrated Newport Family.

Danielle Coates
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